From: Trish Russell

Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 3:44 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <u>clerks@richmondhill.ca</u>

Cc: David West <a href="mailto:david.west@richmondhill.ca">david.west@richmondhill.ca</a>

Subject: Support for Online Voting

Hi,

It has come to my attention that Councillor Chan has motioned for reconsideration to allow online voting for our city in October 2022. I support this motion and it is my wish to allow online voting for Richmond Hill elections.

We need residents to exercise their civic rights and making this a more convenient process, with safeguards in place, is a good starting point.

Thank you,

Patricia Russell

7-255 Shaftsbury Ave

Richmond Hill

L4C 0L9